
Greetings from the Ayers!

How beautiful on the mountains are the feet of those who bring good news, who 
proclaim peace, who bring good tidings, who proclaim salvation, who say to Zion, 
“Your God reigns!

-Isaiah 52:7

We have had a busy couple of months celebrating some exciting life events in our 
family. Rod and I celebrated our 30th anniversary this year with a land and sea trip 
in Alaska! It was a wonderful trip experiencing so much of God’s beauty through 
nature!! We praise God for His faithfulness, His help, and His direction in our 
marriage. We have experienced the highs and lows that most married couples do, 
and we know that without God’s help we would not be celebrating 30 years! We are 
so thankful for all that He has taught us and all the growth we have experienced 
through marriage. It has been a wonderful ride with many blessings, and we look 
forward to many more!

Speaking of marriage—our son Ross, and Maddy (Brown) 
were recently married!! It was a beautiful day celebrating the 
beginning of their new journey together. Please keep them 
in your prayers as they seek God’s direction for their lives as 
a married couple!!

And, more family 
news….. Our middle 
daughter, Emily and 
her husband are 
expecting!!! We are 
beyond excited to be 
first time grandparents!! 
We have definitely 

been experiencing God’s goodness through 
marriage and family these past couple of 
months!!

We continue to work with pastors and churches 
in the Haiti conference. We have had regular 
communications with Joseph Watson who 
has been our liaison with the pastors. The 
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pastors continue to serve their churches 
and communities despite the struggles and 
challenges they face in Haiti. There continues 
to be gang violence, road blocks, tire burning, 
kidnappings, etc. Travel is dangerous for all! 
Please do not grow weary in praying for the 
country of Haiti, and especially for the pastors as 
they strive to share the gospel and disciple!!

And please keep us in your prayers as we 
co-lead an ACTS team with Travis Helm to 
Bangladesh. After many months of no travel and 
COVID restrictions, we are excited to be able to 
travel with this team in October to encourage, 
learn, and assist with what God is doing there 
through the Global Reach missions. We look 
forward to experiencing a new culture and 
learning more about the diversity of nations God 
has created!

Thank you for your continued prayers and 
support!! Please continue to pray for the country 
of Haiti, the pastors, and the people! God hears 
our prayers, we trust in His perfect timing!

This is what the LORD 
says: 

“At just the right 
time, I will respond 

to you. On the day of 
salvation I will help 

you. I will protect you 
and give you to the 

people as my covenant 
with them. Through 
you I will reestablish 
the land of Israel and 

assign it to its own 
people again.” 

Isaiah 49:8


